
 

DATE:  April 11, 2017   

  

TO:  Butch Shumate, Facilities Division Manager   

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT:    Engineering and Inspections 

 

SUBJECT:  Guilford Metro 911 Site Improvements  

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by the lowest bidder, Bar Construction 

Company to determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Plan.  The goals established for the contract 

were MBE 5% and WBE 7%.  Bar Construction Company met both goals with the proposed M/WBE 

subcontractor utilization of MBE 5.4% and WBE 8.9%.   

 

Bar Construction Company has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified 

firms:  

MBE C2 Contractors, LLC Guilford Concrete $13,948.00 5.4% 

WBE Piedmont Fence, Inc Forsyth Fencing $20,999.00 8.1% 

WBE 
Mid-South Irrigation and 

Landscape 
Forsyth Landscape/Seeding $2,000.00 .8% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

Kirim McGee 


